

# Class 4 newsletter 4th December 2015



# What have we been doing this week?

In Maths we have been learning about fractions of objects, shapes and quantities. We did lots of practical activities to develop our understanding including; creating fraction pizzas, rolling fraction dice and playing fraction snap!



In English we have been extending our knowledge of instructions and we wrote instructions for how to get ready for lunch at school. Our favourite activity was following instructions to create a

wizard's hat then having a fashion show to model them



Preparations have been well underway for our Christmas Nativity. We've been working so hard to learn the songs, our lines and our instruments. We cannot wait to perform for you next week!

# Week beginning 7th December

Monday: Library books

Tuesday: PE kit and home reading books.

Wednesday: PE kit, spelling and homework books

Thursday: Flapjack day, bring 50p if you would

like a drink or flapjack at playtime

Red group show and tell this week. Please bring

in something unusual!

Reminder—Next week, we will have some spare Christmas Nativity tickets for anyone still wishing to buy them. Please speak to a member of staff for details.

# What are we doing next week..?

### **English**

In English we will be continuing our work on instructions by writing how we get ready for school. This will show us how much we have learnt since the first time we wrote instructions two weeks ago! We will also write a recount of our Christmas Nativity using time connectives to sequence the events accurately.

### Maths

Next week in Maths we will be learning about money by recognising and using different coins. We will also be adding amounts together and applying our skills through word problems.

## Topic

In DT we will be making a model based on our design from this week.

In RE we will be thinking about a precious and non-expensive gift we could give someone.

In Science we will be describing the properties of a range of objects.

In Art we will be creating Christmas wreaths with Mr Stoner.

In PE we will be combining all our skills to create a sequence in groups.

In Music we will be performing our Christmas Nativity.

In ICT we will continue to explore Purple Mash.